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Friday 19th November 2021 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 

As you all know, Juniors will soon be going on a school trip to Cadbury World.  

When: 10th December 2021 

Leave: We need to leave school at 6am. 

Return: We will be back for 8pm the latest. There will be 2 toilet breaks on the way there and back. 

School uniform must be worn.  

Food: Please provide your child with snack and lunch – maybe a bit bigger than usual, as it will be a longer day.  Not 

too many sweets.  Students will be able to try chocolate in the factory.  

Drink: water please. 

Pocket money: students are allowed to have up to £5 pocket money. Please make sure that any amount is put in an 

envelope, clearly stating the value and the name of the child and give it to the class teacher before the school trip.  

Electrical devices: Students are not allowed any electrical devices for the duration of the trip. Parents will be 

contacted by the teachers.  Parents can contact teachers too – the mobile number is: 07879 875925 

There is a voluntary donation of £10.  Please send this in an envelope marked ‘Cadbury World’ with your child’s 

name on it. If you would prefer to make a bank transfer, details are as follows: 

Name:  All Saints School 
Sort code: 20-99-21 
Account: 73137732 
Reference: Cadbury – surname 
 
We are all extremely excited. I know, it will be a long day, but I am sure that we will have an amazing time and take 

part in chocolate making activities. Who knows, maybe we will meet Mr Willy Wonka himself? If you have any 

questions or concerns, please write them in your child’s planner and Ms Czubaj will call you. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Czubaj and Mr Slater 
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